
PIG® Roof Leak Diverter Tarp Bucket
Kit

TLS121 5' W x 5' L,Leak Diverter Tarp; Hose;
Hanging Straps; Container,Install With Hanging
Straps

Our portable Leak Diverter Tarp Bucket Kit had
everything you need for grab-and-go response to
divert and contain ceiling leaks.

Easily keep rain and snow from storming inside.
Whether condensation and ice, or heavy rain
from a high-wind hurricane, this solution will
quickly protect your team and what you've built.

-

Works like a funnel to channel liquids to a 6.5
gallon pail; printed "Caution" message doubles
as a warning sign

-

Pail has a removable plug to allow the drainage
hose to be inserted without having to remove
the lid

-

Heavy-duty vinyl-coated tarp resists punctures,
UV and mildew and lasts multiple deployments

-

Pinched corners create a funnel to channel
liquids to a drain or collection container without
overflowing or sagging; engineered with leak-
proof seams and connections

-

Brass grommets resist tearing and make
installation easy; multiple hanging points add
stability and preserve funnel shape

-

Extra-large drain opening and debris cage
prevents clogs from crumbled ceiling tiles,
drywall and roofing material

-

Flow rate of 3.33 gallons per minute when used
with a 1/2" ID hose (included)

-

Translucent material allows for easy monitoring
of leak

-

60"-long adjustable straps allow fast setup and
response (included)

-

Item# Description Dimensions Weight

TLS121-TR 5' W x 5' L 11 lbs.

Metric Equivalent:

Item# Description Dimensions Weight

TLS121-TR 152cm W x 152cm L 5 kg



Specifications

Style Complete Kit

Dimensions 5' W x 5' L

Application Roofs

Brand PIG

Contains Leak Diverter Tarp; Hose; Hanging Straps; Container

Drainage Hose Included

Flow Rate 3.33 gal./Minute

Hanging Straps Included

Hose Connector .75"

Installation Method Hanging Straps

Shape Square

Sold as 1 each

Weight 11 lbs.

# per Pallet 27

Composition

Diverter: PVC, Polyester

Hose: PVC

Straps: Nylon

Bucket: Plastic

Includes

1 - 5' L x 5' W Leak Diverter Tarp

1 - 25' L Clear Drainage Hose (TLS679)

4 - 60" L Adjustable Hanging Straps (TLS559)

1 - 6.5-gal. Bucket

1 - Hose Connector Replacement Set (TLS645)

UNSPSC 24141506

Pigalog® Page Number Page 282

Metric Equivalent

Weight 5 kg

Dimensions 152cm W x 152cm L

Technical Information

Technical Documents

Instructions for Assembling PIG® Leak Diverter System

http://www.pigalog.com/?PageLabel=282
https://newpig.scene7.com/is/content/NewPig/pdfs/PIGLEAKDIVERTERASSEMBLY.pdf

